Dear All Saints Academy Community,

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! As we welcome 2024 with open arms, we are thrilled to share some exciting news and updates within the ASA community.

First and foremost, I am delighted to announce the addition of a new member to our teaching family. Please join me in extending a warm welcome to Ms. Mary Sacha, who has joined us as a new teacher for our Kindergarten through 2nd-grade classes. Ms. Sacha comes to us as an alum of ASA and a passion for fostering a love of learning in young minds. We are confident that she will make a positive impact on our students, and we look forward to seeing the growth and development she will inspire.

In addition to this new addition, I am pleased to share news about changes in our administrative team. Mrs. Megan Cooke, a dedicated member of our community, is embarking on a new journey as the Assistant Principal of All Saints Academy. Over the last year, Mrs. Cooke has been an invaluable asset to our school, and we are confident that she will bring her dedication, leadership, and passion for education to her new role. Mrs. Cooke will be primarily working out of the Upper Campus, bringing her wealth of experience to support the academic and personal development of our teachers and students. Her commitment to "forming saints to serve all" will undoubtedly contribute to the continued success of All Saints Academy. I will be taking the lead at the Lower Campus.

As we embrace the opportunities and challenges that the new year brings, let us also take a moment to appreciate the strength and unity of our school community. Together, we can make 2024 a year filled with faith, learning, loving and serving for the betterment of the school community.

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to the success of All Saints Academy. Here's to a fantastic new year!

Warm regards,

## Joe Gietzen | Principal

All Saints Academy | Upper Campus at 4 Mile 1110 Four Mile Rd NE | Grand Rapids MI 49525 **p** (616) 363-7725 | **f** (616) 363-3086 | **e** jgietzen@asagr.org asagr.org | Facebook | Twitter | YouTube